
The City of Bellevue Transportation Department 
will be making improvements along Village Park 
Drive between 174th Place SE and 175th Place 
SE. We will replace the existing sidewalk corners 
with new ramps that comply with the Public 
Right-of-Way Accessibility Guidelines (PROWAG) 
under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). 
We will also add two marked crosswalk across 
Village Park Drive. 

What to expect
	ρ Construction schedule: Construction 

is expected to begin in January 2025 
and work will occur intermittently over 
approximately ten days.

	ρ Work hours: 7 a.m. - 6 p.m. Monday to Friday

	ρ Traffic impacts: Lane closures with one-way 
alternating traffic will be needed to complete 
this work. Please expect delays and use 
alternate routes if possible. Flaggers will be on-
site to stop and direct people driving, walking 
and rolling safely around the work zone. Please 
follow flaggers’ instructions.

	ρ Temporary sidewalk detours will be in effect 
while ramps are under construction.

Work is weather permitting. Please note 
that construction schedules are subject to 
change. Thank you for your patience during 
construction and for doing your part to be safe 
near the work zone.

Planning	 Design	 Construction

Funding
Construction funding comes from the city’s 
Pedestrian Facilities Compliance Program. The 
overall project’s estimated cost is $450,000, which 
includes replacing or building 13 curb ramps at four 
different locations.

Information
BellevueWA.gov/2024-curb-ramps 
BellevueWA.gov/trafficadvisories 

Patrick Rivera, Construction Inspector  
425-452-4617 | privera@bellevuewa.gov

Tyler Lam, Project Manager 
425-452-6099 | tlam@bellevuewa.gov
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Title VI Notice to the Public: It is the City of Bellevue’s policy to assure that no 
person shall on the grounds of race, color, national origin or sex, as provided 
by the Title VI of the Civil Rights Acts of 1964, be excluded from participating 
in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise discriminated against under any 
of its federally funded program and activities. Any person who believes his/
her Title VI protection has been violated may file a complaint with the Title VI 
Coordinator. For Title VI complaint forms and advice, please contact the Title VI 
Coordinator at 425-452-4496.

For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable modification requests please phone 
at least 48 hours in advance 425-452-7925 (voice) or email ghagstrom@bellevuewa.gov. 

For complaints regarding modifications, contact the City of Bellevue ADA, Title VI, and Equal 
Opportunity Officer at ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov.

Transportation Department
450 110th Avenue NE
PO Box 90012
Bellevue WA 98009-9012
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